
  

 

 

 

 

SEPTEMBER/OCTOBER 2024 

Monday  Tuesday  Wednesday  Thursday  Friday  

23  Year 3 PE 

 

24 Year 5 PE       

Miss Thurlbeck’s 

Class Swimming        

Y5 Chess Club           

Y1 Multi Skills 

25 Year 1 & Year 2 PE                

Y2 & 3 Drama   

26 Year 4 PE 

Y1 Multi Skills 

27  Year 6  PE 

Y4, 5 & 6 Drama                  

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

                 

30  Year 3 PE 

 

1  Year 5 PE 

Miss Thurlbeck’s 

Class Swimming         

Y5 Chess Club       

Y1 Multi Skills 

2  Year 1 & Year 2 PE 

Y2 & 3 Drama   

3  Year 4 PE  

Y1 Multi Skills 

4  Year 6 PE 

Y4, 5 & 6 Drama     
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MACMILLAN COFFEE MORNING  

On Friday 27th September 2024 between         

9am - 10am, we will be taking part in the world’s 

biggest coffee morning for Macmillan Cancer   

Support.            

There will be entertainment from our fabulous 

school choir whilst coffee and refreshments will be 

served  by our School Council.                 

There will be a cake sale for the children during the 

day -  all cakes £1.00.           

We would be very grateful of any donations of 

cakes and biscuits for the cake sale. 

All funds from this event will go towards Macmillan 

Cancer Support. 

Thank you for your continue support.  

EMERGENCY CONTACT FORMS  - URGENT  

Thank you to all parents who have returned           

the Emergency Contact Forms.  

We are still waiting for a number of forms to be   

returned. It is vital that we have up-to-date contact 

information for your child/children in the event of an 

emergency. 

Please complete and return forms to the school 

office as soon as possible. Thank you. 

EARRINGS  

Please note earrings are not to be worn for 

school under any circumstances. We             

understand that some children have had their 

ears pierced during the school holidays. We ask 

for   parents to remove them as earrings can 

cause health and safety issues and children can-

not take part in PE activities. 

Thank you for your co-operation in this matter. 

WORLD MENTAL HEALTH DAY 

Come together in yellow on Thursday 10th       
October (World Mental Health Day) to raise vital 
funds and show children and young people 
they’re not alone with their mental health. 

https://www.youngminds.org.uk/support-us/
fundraising/helloyellow/  

 

SICKNESS IN SCHOOL 

If your child has had any sickness or diarrhoea 

they must not attend school for 48 hours from the 

last episode, this is to stop the spread to other   

pupils and staff. Please see separate guidance 

notes attached from Public Health Agency         

regarding  keeping your child off school.  

 

https://www.youngminds.org.uk/support-us/fundraising/helloyellow/
https://www.youngminds.org.uk/support-us/fundraising/helloyellow/


  

The whole school had a fantastic day celebrating St. Mary’s 

50th Celebration. 

 




